
 

 St. Joseph Parish  

6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   

 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 

stjosephlb.org  

https://stjosephlb.org


Saturday 

5:00 p.m.  

Indoor Vigil 

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

Indoor Mass 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m. Indoor 

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Anne Weaver            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children          Tony Burgos              (562) 596-6115 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy               (562) 370-0769 

                                                                             msanty@verizon.net 

 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                                                sjknights.net 

Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Sonia Yurak 

Office Manager:                  Julie Gianessi 

 

 

Faith Formation Director: Joe Voigt 

(562) 598-0519                 religioused@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (age3-8th Grade)/CLOW:         Joe Voigt 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Marc Leon  

RCIA:                         Deacon Shane & Olga Cuda            olga@stjosephlb.org        
 

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty              (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                     Michelle Reyes       emohcschedule@gmail.com 

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer        (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown          (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger          (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Jan Minter         tchrjan@gmail.com 

Knights Of Columbus                  Marty Vezzetti               (562) 425-0621 

Engaged Encounter                  Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning             Greg & Beth Gath           (562) 377-5877 

Project Achieve                Susie Beeghly         susanbeeghly@yahoo.com 

Precious Life Shelter                Cynthia San Jose        csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts                Gene Wohlgezogan        (562) 857-3880 

  Sacristans                Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

  

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

By the East Church 

Door parking lot  

Reconciliation 
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Letter From Our Pastor 
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Dear Parish Family: 

 

This past week in the mail I received the 2022 Together in Mission pledge card. I thought we just did 

Together in Mission!  In 2021, due to the Pandemic the annual mission was postponed from last 

January to the Spring.   

 

Here are some amazing statistics from the 2021 Together in Mission Leaderboard summarizing the 

results of the 290 parishes that were all required to participate in Together in Mission. 

 

Last year’s St. Joseph’s parish goal was $71,733.00. You pledged $103,049.00 and we met our goal 

by 144%! St. Joseph’s ranked #36 in donors with 286 families participating. For parishes that were 

144% over goal with commitments over $100,000.00, St. Joseph was ranked #4 on the Leaderboard! 

That’s amazing and thank you!  Once again, you responded generously to the call to support the 

parishes and schools that are most in need, exacerbated by the Pandemic.   

 

This year’s in pew solicitation for Together in Mission will take place on Sunday, February 19
th
.  If you 

received the pledge card in the mail this past week or during the next few days, you may complete 

the pledge card and mail it back to the Together in Mission Office (Please credit your pledge/gift to 

St. Joseph’s-Long Beach) or save it and bring it to Mass on February 19
th
 and we’ll all do it together!!  

 

During the next few weeks, you’ll hear about our parish participation in the Synod, a call by Pope 

Francis to participate in listening sessions to reflect on the Church’s life and mission.  I’m grateful that 

Deacon Tom Halliwell has agreed to serve as the Facilitator for our Parish Response to the Synod on 

Synodality.  Please read the weekly bulletin excerpts on the Synod! 

 

We continue to pray for a lessening of the current Coronavirus surge and healing for our parish/

school families and parish staff affected by the virus. 

 

I’m praying for you and your families! 

Msgr. Kevin 
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Esther Ministry 

Talk to your teenagers about Instagram 

 

Teens and social media have been in the news a lot 

over the past several months, as research shows how 

damaging social media sites can be for self-esteem, 

productivity, and overall well-being. Instagram has 

been called out, with research citing harm done by 

filters and by bullying in private messages. How can 

parents protect their children from the negative 

impacts such a popular and prevalent site cause? 

Experts recommend keeping open lines of 

communication with your teenagers, talking to them 

often about what they see and how they feel about 

it. Use age and activity limits or monitoring to keep 

tabs on how your teens are using Instagram and 

other social media sites. For more information, read 

the Associated Press’ “Instagram and teens: How to 

keep your kids safe,” at apnews.com/article/

technology-social-media-instagram-parents-guide-

d5124f7229bbd6a892d9ac487cc04f96. 

Safeguard The Children 

Synod 

The Holy Father Pope Francis has summoned the 

Church to participate in a worldwide synod with the 

theme: “For a Synodal Church: Communion,  

Participation and Mission.” Instead of an assembly of 

bishops in Rome only, Pope Francis invites the whole 

People of God to participate in the synod—to 

“journey together” with our brothers and sisters in 

Christ along the path of renewal, guided by the Holy 

Spirit. Everyone will be  invited to join us from for a 

synod listening session to take place in February. We 

will conduct a live in person session as well as a  

session via Zoom. We encourage all to participate: 

young adults and seniors, active parishioners and 

those who have drifted away, as well as those who 

feel marginalized from the Church. We will pray and 

reflect together on where we are as a Church and 

how the Holy Spirit is calling us to move forward. If 

you are interested in helping with the synod process 

at St. Joseph, please email Deacon Tom at 

Tom.Halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
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January is Human Trafficking Awareness Month.   

Human trafficking is a form of modern-day  

slavery.  Men, women, and children all over the 

world and including So. California are being  

deprived of their freedom by being trafficked into 

the sex trade, forced labor, and other  

situations of exploitation for commercial gain.   

 As a faith community, we can help bring 

awareness of this human rights issue by  

becoming educated on some of the indicators of a 

trafficking situation and by knowing the  

products you purchase are fair trade.  These are just a 

couple of ways we can help promote an end to this 

crime.  ESTHER Ministry can provide extensive infor-

mation on where you can go to receive more de-

tailed resources.  Just go to our email address at  

estherministry1@gmail.com and request the contact 

information.   

Please remember to pray for the victims of trafficking 

that they will find peace and  

healing and that the traffickers will convert to a 

change of heart.  
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